
  

 

 

 

 
   

                              Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 30th September 2016 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

Ysgol Maes Y Mynydd 

Pentredwr 

Rhosllanerchrugog 

Wrecsam 

LL14 1DD 

Rhif Ffon: 01978 832970 

 

Maes Y Mynydd School 

Pentredwr 

Rhosllanerchrugog 

Wrexham 

LL14 1DD 

Tel No: 01978 832970 

 

 Challenge, inspire and achieve together 

Pennaeth/Headteacher: Mrs J Rowlands 

 E-mail: mailbox@maesymynydd-pri.wrexham.sch.uk 

www.maesymynydd-pri.wrexham.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

Mobile phones 

Unless your child walks to and from school on their 

own, we would be grateful if they would leave their 

phones at home. This will ensure the phones are 

safe and will avoid any inappropriate use of the 

phones during the school day. School cannot be 

held responsible for loss or damage to phones 

brought in. Thank you for your co-operation.  
  
 

  

  
  

  
  

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Open afternoon 

  Friday 7th October at 2.00p.m 

More information to follow. 

 BIKE LOCKS 

Can we once again remind you that school 

cannot be held responsible for bikes and 

scooters left on the premises. If being 

left they need to be chained to the bike 

rack and padlocked.  
              

                     

 

 

 

 
Head boy: Rhys Owens 

Head girl: Kitty Bayley 

Deputy head boy:  

Theo Williams 

Deputy head girl:  

Ella Harrison                                                                   
                              

 

Parent Governor Election – Request for 

Nomination 

 

There is still one vacancy left for a parent 

governor on our school’s governing body. Please 

call into school office if you require a form  

thank you. 
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Childhood influenza vaccination programme 

We have been advised by Public Health Wales that in 2016/2017, as well as 
children in Reception class , Year 1 and 2, children in Year 3 will also  be offered 
a nasal spray flu vaccine in school. These will take place in school on Thursday 

November 10th. 

They have also asked us to highlight the importance of being up to date with 
your child's immunisations to prevent catching and spreading of serious 

diseases such as whooping cough and measles. Please check with your doctor's 
surgery that your child is up to date with their immunisations. 

 
Thank you for your help 

 

 

 

Late Children 

 

A priority this year for us is to reduce the 

number of children arriving late to school. As a 

reminder school starts at 8.50am and all 

children are expected to be in school for this 

time. Letters will be going out for any children 

who have arrived late during the week and 

persistent lateness may be brought to the 

attention of the school's ESW. If there are 

any problems with this or any other matter 

please contact Jane Hand at the school. 

 

Attendance for 

19/09/2016 – 23/9/16 

 

Whole School – 92.5% 

 

Class of the Week  

Well done  

Cherry Class 

Mrs James – 99.7% 

 
 

Last week’s 

Stars of 

the Week 

Last week’s Year 5 

and 6 dojo winners  

Da Iawn 

Keep up the good 

work!! 

 

Film Club at the STIWT – FREE ENTRY 

Tuesday 4th October at 4.30 

 

RATATOUILLE 
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